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Dear Families, 
 

 
I am pleased to announce that the Guided Choices prospectus for September 2020 is now live on The 
Misbourne website. This can be found under the 'Families' tab and then in 'Year 8 Families'. In this 
prospectus you will find guidance information about all the courses that students can opt for as part of 
Guided Choices.  
 

Please do take time to read through this carefully as there is a lot of valuable information contained 
within the prospectus. In particular, can I draw your attention to the frequently asked questions on page 
4 of the prospectus. Here you will find the option blocks from which your child needs to choose 1 subject 
from each block. Please note that these blocks are fixed and there can not be any movement of subjects 
between these blocks. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at our Guided Choices evening on Wednesday 25th March at 
17.30pm. The evening will start with a short presentation from myself before you have the opportunity to 
speak to teachers and students to find out more about each course. Please bring this prospectus with you 
to our Guided Choices evening, as there will not be paper copies available.  
 
Can we take this opportunity to reassure you that it is not on a first come, first serve basis. The deadline 
for the electronic submission of online forms is Wednesday 1st April 2020.  
 
Kind regards, 
  
 
Miss L Rowe 
 
Head of Year 8 
The Misbourne 
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